
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF OCTOBER 10, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Little Old Lady Who Was Not Afraid of Anything. We also continued 
working on our Halloween theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter B this week. We 
worked on the concept of big and little and counting with one to one 
correspondence, as well as several fine motor tasks. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made bats for the letter B and we will 
complete the letter B page in our letter book. We will also enjoy some 
fine motor and sensory activities with Mrs. Z in our OT group.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  We will continue working on our unit based on 
the story The Little Old Lady Who Was Not Afraid of Anything and we 
will introduce the letter C. We also look forward to our trip to the farm 
and pumpkin decorating with our families! 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Please return field trip forms by Friday, 
October 14.  
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Tuesday, October 18 – Field Trip – Palos Children’s Farm – 
10:10-12:45 – NO ALPHA BUS 

 Thursday, October 20 – Parent Involvement – Pumpkin 
Decorating - 10:00AM 

 Friday, October 28 - EC/Prek Halloween parade – 8:35 AM  

 Monday, October 31 – No Early Childhood classes – District 
Early Dismissal Day 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


